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Cane Bay Athletics had another successful 
year of competition at the 4A level.  Multiple 
athletes were named to All-Region teams.  We 
are proud to be the home of a State Wrestling 
Champion and a State Strength Champion.  
Several teams made playoffs in our second 
year of 4A competition.  We have had several 
students selected to participate in 
North/South and 1st Team All State as well as 
our coaches being asked to coach 
North/South.  Some of our coaches have even 
been named Region 7 4A Coach of the Year. 
We are also proud of the growing membership 
of our FCA group.  

Band, Orchestra and Choir all received “Superior” 
ratings at competition this year.  Cane Bay Artists 
continued their dominance of local shows bringing 
home more awards than all other BCSD Schools 
combined, including students being selected for 
Piccolo Spoleto, state competition and Scholastic 
winners. Our choirs placed 2nd in the state this year 
for 4A! Our bands made it to state level 
competition this year as well! Drama productions 
of the “Seussical” and “No One Heard Me Cry” 
were a great success, breaking previous 
attendance records. 

https://www.facebook.com/249797521816756/photos/a.250459231750585.57660.249797521816756/452578351538671/?type=1&relevant_count=1


 

 

 

In 2014 -2015 Cane Bay High School will implement 
career academies and adopt a new A-B year-long 
class schedule.   
 
 

 
 

The ultimate goal of the Academy model is for 
schools to have formed solid community and 
business partnerships that are represented in the 
academies of the school.  Academies will 
eventually lead to training opportunities, 
program assistance, job placement and 
curriculum development opportunities in the 
community.   The demand of the local job market 
will drive these relationships and shape the 
future structure of the academies at CBHS.  
Research has shown this model to be effective in 
supporting the transition to high school and 
ultimately producing students that are college 
and career ready upon graduation.  We look 
forward to the challenges ahead and we 
continue to expect great things from our 
students, faculty and community. 
 

  

The Palmetto Gold and Silver Awards (PGS) program 
gives recognition to schools for attaining high levels of 
absolute performance, high rates of growth, and 
substantial progress in closing the achievement gap 
between all groups.  Cane Bay High School is proud to 
be recognized as a “Gold” award winner for ”General 
Performance”  for the 2nd year in a row. 

 

 

This year we recognized Mrs. Sherry Norris 
(bottom center) as our Teacher of the Year.  Khiry 
Rheubottom was named as a National 
Achievement Scholarship Recipient (photo right).  
News 2 named CBHS a “Cool School,” highlighting 
our accomplishments in the Arts and Community 
Service (top left).  Our Robotics team also placed 
2nd in an International Competition while our 
JROTC performed well in several competitions this 
year. State level leadership awards were awarded 
through our Student Council and we consistently 
have SC Teaching Fellow recipients at CBHS.  


